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I have always had good health insurance and have been able to obtain health care. 

However I worked in public health for 35 years and saw many clients who were not 

able to access health care. I also had the opportunity to see the Oregon Health Plan 

Come onto effect. What a positive effect for so many children compared to traditional 

Medicare. Though I know it will be a difficult transition I believe it will be positive for 

all Oregonians to have all Oregonians have adequate health care. 


